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January 20, 1921.MONTREAL

MA., PhD.,GERHARD R. LOMER,
LIBRARIAN

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur :-
I discussed, with you the possibility of movingsince

office to the professors* room in the Library, I have made inquiries

and find that they use the room only occasionally 

inconvenience were it to be used lor other

my
tamong the professors 

and would not be put to any

Library purposes.
therefore writing to ask your permission to make

be able to rearrange the adminis- 

building and to allow more space in the

I am

this change, in order that i may 

trative portion of the 

cataloguing room.
faithfully yours,

University Librarian.
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